
VoIPStreet Inc 

8 Penn Center W Suite 101 

Pittsburgh, PA 15276 

VoIPStreet 

4/26/2019 

records@utc.wa.gov 

CC: rbeaton@utc.wa.gov 

RE: VoIPStreet Inc – 30 Day Notification for Numbers – Interconnected VoIP Providers 

Hello, 

VoIPStreet Inc was granted an Interconnected VoIP Numbering Authorization by the FCC under DA 17-285 / WC Docket No. 16-365 

on March 25, 2017.  

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s FCC 15-70 Order, allowing interconnected VoIP providers to obtain 

resources directly from the North American Numbering Plan Administrator and/or the Pooling Administrator, VoIPStreet DBA VoIP 

Innovations hereby notifies this Commission of its intent to request the resources identified below (or in attached).  We are providing 

this notice at least 30 days prior to requesting numbers from the Numbering Administrators.1 

Applicant’s 
IPES OCN 

NPA Rate Center(s) Initial/Growth Quantity of 
Thousands-

Blocks 

Quantity of 
CO Codes 

597F 206 SEATTLE Initial 1 1 

597F 509 SPOKANE Initial 1 1 

In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as required2: 

Regulatory Representative 

Name: Cameron Nutter 

Address: 8 Penn Center W Suite 101 Pittsburgh PA 15276 

E-mail: cameronn@voipinnovations.com

Phone: 412-326-3019 

Numbering Representative 

Name: Cameron Nutter 

Address: 8 Penn Center W Suite 101 Pittsburgh PA 15276 

1 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3). 

2 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3) (iv). 
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VoIPStreet Inc 

8 Penn Center W Suite 101 

Pittsburgh, PA 15276 

E-mail: cameronn@voipinnovations.com 

Phone: 412-326-3019 

 

Further, we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact information within thirty (30) days. 

 

Cameron Nutter 

Operations Manager 


